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Dear Mr. Heinrich, 

Jan. 23, 1984 
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We would like to register our protest against the closing of David 
Thaupson University Centre. This is an unnecessary blow · ,to the 
carununity of Nelson, which is already suffering a high -unemployrrent 
rate ( 30%) • The number of students, faculty and staff is not large ··. 
by ID~ Mainland standards, but six hundred people nake a large 
difference to the · economy· of a small cxmmunity like Nelson. Also 
to be considered is ·· the · disrupt~on · to the · lives of those idi viduals. · 

It is our understanding that u.ruc ·is · a viable operation. The 
. governrrent ·must al9° pave thought $0 last year when they · put rrore 

than a million dollars · into equipnent. 

We hope you will reconsider your-decision to close the David Thorrpson 
Uru."-versity - Centre. · 

Yours truly, 

Ted Byrne 
Union Coordinato:ri ;: 
for the AUCE I.Deal 1 executive 

cc. Lorne Nicolson 

#202-6383 Memorial Road, University of British Columbia, Vancouver, B.C. V6T 1 W5 
Telephone: 224-2308 
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